Mattersey and Mattersey Thorpe Neighbourhood Plan

Weebly Notes

Notes from the meeting on 21st March 2017

1. Chair – Bob Kendall

2.Apologies – Ruth and David Langley and Mandy

Present – Karen and Allen Follows, James Langley, Adele Hadden, Martin Doughty, Tony Roberts, Marilyn Brogden, Jezz Fullwood, Nick Wollaston, Kathryn Dalton, Joelle Davies, Rob Fraser and Glynis Marsh

3.Notes – Notes agreed and accepted

The meeting was handed over to Joelle Davies from BDC Planning Department.

4. Updates

Joelle presented the maps with available sites on one map and suitability on the other. Joelle now has the written observations from the Conservation Officer and will email them through for our consideration
Joelle will get the ‘availability’ map to Tony, for printing in the trifold leaflet for distribution to each household in the parish advertising the upcoming Consultation event.

Joelle showed a map and comments form that is being used in Misterton as part of their C. Event with some changes the format could be adopted for Mattersey’s event.

Joelle will do a map with the sites that aren’t suitable and the reasons why they are not suitable.

Joelle will do sites sizes and density for each site, mirroring housing nearby.

The comments form from the event to be put on Weebly with a date that they have to be completed and handed in.

Notice of the event to be put in Idle Talk, Weebly and Facebook.

Consultation Event date is 8th April at Mattersey Primary School between 12 midday and 4pm.
Millennium Green, there are still questions to be asked about this site. 
Joelle and Bob talked about Harworth and Bircotes plan and the housing numbers that they are building and whether it could have an impact on our plan with regards to numbers of houses needed here in Mattersey, Bob will email the documentation he has to the group.

Joelle left the meeting.

5. Updates

Vision and Objectives - no change

Formal doc. of previous events are a work in progress

Declaration of Interest – the last form has been handed in.

Tony will have the trifold leaflets ready for collection Thursday after 8pm

AECOM – Adele has applied for the technical grant and the group agreed with this.

6. Any other business – none

7. Date and time of the next meeting     Tuesday 28th March 7pm in the Church Hall
